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Comments: I am writing today to express my concerns with the Targhee expansion in the area of South Bowl on

Peaked Peak. As one of the premiere areas Yostmark Backcountry Tours takes backcountry skiers, I have great

concern that our program in that area would be displaced if the expansion was successful.

 

 

 

Please consider my concern when looking at the possible expansion in this area. We have been permitted and

conducting programs for many years in the south bowl area and would like it protected.


